
   Willoughby/Castlecrag Branch  
  of the Australian Labor Party 

 
President: Imogen Wareing 

Secretary: Ingmar Taylor  

 

19 May 2004 

 

The Secretary  
Senate Select Committee on the Free Trade Agreement  
between Australia and United States of America 
Suite S1. 30.1 The Senate 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA  ACT  2600 
 

By email: FTA@aph.gov.au 

 
Dear Sir/Madam 

At the May 2004 meeting of the Willoughby/Castlecrag Branch of the ALP the Branch passed the 
following resolution and requested that I forward it to you for consideration by the Senate Select 
Committee: 

“This Branch expresses its concern over the lack of detailed information regarding the 
advantages and disadvantages of the Free Trade Agreement.” 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Ingmar Taylor 
Secretary 

Secretary 
98 Northcote Street, Naremburn NSW 2065 

Tel: (02) 9439 4754   Fax: (02) 9439 4226 
taylor@hbhiggins.com.au 
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